
March 13, 2015 

NATIVE VILLAGE OF NOATAK 
P.O. BOX 89 

NOATAK, ALASKA 99761 
PHONE: (907) 485-2173 

FAX: (907) 485-2137 

To: Alaska Department of Fish & Game, 

RC 066 

Enoch Mitchell has currently been addressing our subsistence issues. We are in 
support of proposal 202 as amended. We've been having a difficult time trying to 
harvest our Western Arctic Caribou Herd for 3 plus years with no success. There 
are many people concerned that this issue might become permanent and that we 
want our caribou. It is hard in the village without our caribou. This proposal 202 
as amended will greatly make a difference in the community of Noatak by once 
again letting our hunters be successful by fixing the migration to its normal 
pattern. 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

Tribe Administrator 


